
From: Catherine McNicoll
To: 'Michael Grier' <mgrier@pcpmg.com>

Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 7/11/2018 12:00:33 PM

Subject: RE: Attn: Catherine McNicoll

Good Afternoon Mr. Grier,
 
I have forwarded your first email to the Director of the Workers’ Compensation Commission. I will follow up with you 
later this week or early next week to confirm that they have contacted you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Michael Grier [mailto:mgrier@pcpmg.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 8:33 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Attn: Catherine McNicoll
 
Good Morning Ms. McNicoll.
 
I wanted to pass along a brief update to my message of yesterday to let you know that on Tuesday afternoon, we 
received an email from Mr. Daye at Auto Owners’ Insurance that the clonidine prescription for my current patient has 
been approved. This solves the current dilemma for this one patient but the overall problem of Comp carriers 
arbitrarily dis-approving currently-prescribed medications without consideration of the dangers of abrupt cessation 
remains.
 
Any assistance you can offer us with this matter will be greatly appreciated.
 
Let me know if I can provide any more information to you or your staff.
 
Thank you,
 
Mike Grier, MD
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